
 
 
 
 

October 11, 2023 
Dear Parents/Guardians; 
 

The students in Divisions 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be going to Grandview Pool on Wednesday, Nov. 1, 2023.  
We will be leaving the school at 12:30pm and arrive back at school by 2:27pm.  We will be in the pool 
from 12:45pm – 2:10pm. Students will have access to the entire pool area, including the diving boards 
and slide.  The cost for this fieldtrip is $2/student and payment can be made on-line. 
 
We will need parent volunteers to transport students to and from the pool.   If you are able to help drive 
students, please indicate on the form below.  Parent drivers are welcome to stay and watch, or you can 
drop off the students at the pool and return by 2:00pm to drive back to the school.   
 
For this field trip students are asked to bring the following: 

• a towel & swimsuit 
• dry clothes to wear back to school 
• a bag for wet swimsuit and towel 
• $1 for a locker, if you wish  
• phones and electronics are not to be brought 

 

Thank you, 
 
 

Mr. Lightbody, Mr. Litt, Ms. Wiebe, Ms.Dolmat & Ms. Wilson  
  
 

Please keep the top portion and return the bottom portion to your child’s teacher as soon as possible. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Yes, my child ___________________ in Division ____ has permission to participate in the swimming 
field trip at Grandview Pool.  I understand that students will be transported by private vehicle.  
 

_____I can drive and I have enough working seatbelts to take _____students (my own child plus 
______ others). I understand that students under 12 are not permitted to sit in a front seat in the vehicle. 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature:______________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: ________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ____________________________ 
 



 
 


